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Website Disclaimer 
 

All care is taken in the preparation of the information and published materials on this site. Little 

Birds Speech Pathology does not make any representations or give any warranties about its 

accuracy, reliability, completeness or suitability for any particular purpose. To the extent 

permissible by law, Little Birds Speech Pathology will not be liable for any expenses, losses, 

damages (including indirect or consequential damages) or cost which might be incurred as a 

result of the information being inaccurate or incomplete in any way and for any reason. 

If you have any concerns regarding the content of the Website, please contact us at 

info@littlebirdsspeech.com. 

 


